
From: Garien Gatewood <Garien.Gatewood@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 1:21 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Mallory Harrity <Mallory.Harrity@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Northern Kentucky Law Review Symposium Travel Information 
  
Steve, 
  
I hope you are doing well. I am back from my trip. I attended in my official capacity, and 
Amy Hallbrook, a clinical professor at Northern Kentucky Chase School of Law, invited me. 
The school paid for my flight and hotel. I covered my food and Lyft. I was offered an 
honorarium but told them I could not accept it.  
  

Garien Gatewood 

Deputy Mayor of Community Safety, Office of the Mayor  
Desk: 312-744-3340 
Mobile: 312-764-2494 

 
Follow Mayor Johnson on Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook.  
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